1416 Arch st.
Berkeley, Calif. 94708.
January 28, 1968

Mr. Tom Bethell

638 Royal St.

New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

Dear Mr. Bethell,

Whea I phoned you on about 25 November 1967 concerning the Oswald
literature scuffle, you said you would like to obtain the movies taken
by J. Pat Doyle's son Jim. Paul Hoch told me you mentioned it again to
him, so I wrote Mr. Doyle (copy of letter enclosed) and then phoned him
on 21 and 27 January 1968.

Mr. Doyle was very cooperative and promised to send the £ilm to the
address you gave him, I encouraged him to send you the original and
retain a copy for himself, but he may send the copy.

Mr. Doyle stated that he gavé the £ilm to the FBI immediately after
the assassination. About two months after it was returned he and his
family viewed the film and noticed that some of it was missing. Some of

' the pictures taken wers close-ups of the arxresting officer which were
clear enough to observe his badge number. These and certain other views
are no longer part of the film,

I included a copy of the FBI report concerning him with my letter to
Mr. Dbyle. He stated that it was correct as far as he coild remember.

He verified that another mamn was pasasing out literature with Oswald, as

is siated iﬁ'the’FBI report. Oswald and this other man were walking douwn
Aj the gtreetttogether‘when well dressed Cubans began approaching them in
smallﬁgroups; A total of eight to 14 Cubans were soon berating them
noiaiiy{ ‘Oswald's companion disappeared immediately, and Doyle thinks he
is not shown on the £ilm, I asked Mr, Doyle to lack at the film agaim and
.to try to idéntify Oswald's companion if possible. The £1ilm does show the
sign lying on the sidewald that Oswald's campanion had been carrying.
According to the FBI report on Doyle the pleces of this broken sign uere
carried away by the police. R '

Mr. Doyle remembered the sign carried by Bringuier and that it referred
.to Cuba being in chains only 90 miles from the United States. He stated
that the police appeared immedfately after the ruckus commenced and that
he observed no physical contact between the antagomists. Two or three
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other people took pictures of the incident, including one tall man who
i took still photographs. ' '
i As far as Mr. Doyle knows his £ilm has never been shoun oh V.
| A competitot of Mr, Doyle's, Matt O, Wilsom, was also present at the
% incident, Mr. Doyle thought that Wilson had not been interviewed by the
: _ FBI or anyone else. Doyle gave Wilson's address as: 14714 N.E, Hancock,
E Portland, Oregon; phone: (503) 253-4377.
| Mr. Doyle's phone number is (503) 254-4546.

On 28 December 1967 I sent the Blazewick material to you at the office
_ by registered air msil. This material included an 11 page veport of four
interviews, a 27 page tramsc¢ript of one interview, a iist of names examined
by Blazewick, and an index. I was wondering if you received everything in
3 good oxder. '
Engineering-Science, Inc,, my employer, is sending me to luo de Janeiro
P £or £our or five months beginning Febrnary 1. 1If there is auything I can

do for you vwhile there, let me know.
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I hope the Doyle film proves to be ugeful. I'm en.c,losing a self-
addressed envelope for your convenience.. '

’ s_incetely,

Stanley R. Primmer
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Encl, (2) AR
cc: 'Paul Hoch .
. Hal Verb
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